
150 South Huntington Avenue 

Boston, MA 02130 

LODGING DATES 

Check-in: _________ 

Check-out: ________ 

Check-in Time: 1:00 pm 

Check-out Time: 11:00 am 

If you have any questions 

or to confirm your stay, 

please reach out to us at 

857-364-4087 

Checking In 

Monday—Friday before 4:00 pm: 

If you are checking in before 4:00 pm, 

ring the doorbell at Huntington House 

and proceed to the office to pick-up 

your room key. Staff is not available to 

open the door until 7:30 am. 

After 4:00 pm and weekends/holidays: 

Please go to the Police Department ser-
vice window on the first floor of the 

main building to pick-up your room key. 
Ring the doorbell on the left side of the 

hospital main entrance to be let in. 

THE LODGE 
AT 

HUNTINGTON 
HOUSE 

Reservation and  

Check-In Information 



ABOUT US 

VA Boston Healthcare System offers a 
temporary stay at The Lodge at  
Huntington House at no charge for 
eligible VA patients and their caregivers. 

Huntington House is a 30-room facility 
providing a clean, convenient, and  
comfortable place for Veterans and their 
caregivers to stay while receiving  
outpatient medical treatment at any of 
the VA Boston campuses. 

Veterans are given a private room in a 
hotel-like setting, where each room is 
furnished with a bed, cable TV, alarm 
clock, telephone, and refrigerator. 

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION 

 Meals and toiletries are not provided 

 On weekdays, the Patriot Café is open 
from 7:00 am - 3:00 pm & the Patriot 
Store is open from 8:00 am - 4:00 pm. 

 Guests should bring any equipment nec-
essary to ensure a comfortable stay. 

 No alcoholic beverages or illegal drugs 
(including marijuana) are permitted. 

 No smoking is allowed on VA property. 

 No pets are allowed. Service animals 
are permitted. 

 No minor children are permitted. 

ABOUT YOUR STAY 

AMENITIES 

 Laundry on every other floor  

 Accessible rooms available  

 Free parking 

 Computer available on 1st floor  

 Free Wi-Fi throughout building 

 Flexible length of stay  

 Kitchen, dining area, and lounge on 
every floor 

TRANSPORTATION 

 Free VA shuttle runs Monday - Friday 

 Service starts at 7:00 am and runs 
every half hour from both Jamaica 
Plain and West Roxbury 

 A shuttle to West Roxbury also 
departs from in front of Huntington 
House at 5:30 am for guests with early 
appointments 

 Last shuttle leaves at 5:00 pm 

 Public transportation is also available. 
See www.mbta.com for schedules. 

STAFF 

Huntington House staff are available 
Monday - Friday, 7:30 am - 4:00 pm. 

The VA Police are present in the main     
hospital 24 hours a day for after-hours 

check-ins and emergencies. 


